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ResearchLink Human Ethics Module coming in December, 2016

With ResearchLink, a web-based portal will provide a gateway for submission, review and
approval of Human Ethics protocols.  This Human Ethics database will be viewable by
researchers, deans, administrators and anyone granted appropriate access rights.  The new
system will streamline administrative processes for the research community. Training will be
commencing in early November, 2016.  For additional information and course registration, visit
the ResearchLink training and resources website.
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